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On April 25, 2012 the South Carolina Senate confirmed the Initial Appointment of 

Melody James to fill the expired term of Commissioner Bryan Lyndon. The 

Commission expresses appreciation to Commissioner Lyndon for his dedication 

and service to this State for fifteen years.  

 

Commissioner James is a 1987 graduate of the University of South Carolina 

School of Law. She was awarded her undergraduate degree from the University of 

South Carolina in 1984. Prior to her appointment she was a partner at Mozingo & 

James Law Firm in Camden, S.C. and served as Municipal Judge for the City of 

Cayce. 

 

Commissioner James’ term expires on June 30, 2016. 
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